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Capitaine Wallis V923 calling Nuku’alofa 
 

08th November 2019 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 
 

To ensure the delivery of all cargo booked for Tonga & Samoa’s in 
November, Capitaine Wallis V923 will call Nuku’alofa directly after Auckland 

to support the Southern Lily V463 into these trades.  
 

 

With the Capitaine Wallis V923 receiving and loading dates scheduled in 
advance of the Southern Lily V463, we will be loading all Nuku’alofa cargo 

already available to load or that can be delivered in time to meet this 
additional sailing. 

 
 

The forward schedule for Samoa’s & Tonga will be as follows: 
 

 

 
 

 
Our Customer Service Team will be in touch with you to discuss the 

movement of available Nuku’alofa cargo from the Southern Lily V463 to the 
Capitaine Wallis V923. 

 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Pacific Direct Line  

Vessel Voy. Auckland Nuku'alofa Apia Pago
Southern Lily 462 Sailed In port 10-11/11 10-11/11

Capitaine Wallis 923 13-13/11 17-17/11 - -
Southern Lily 463 17-18/11 22-23/11 25-26/11 25-25/11
Southern Lily 464 02-03/12 07-08/12 10-11/12 10-11/12
Southern Lily 465 17-18/12 22-23/12 25-27/12 26-27/12
Southern Lily 466 02-03/01 07-08/01 10-11/01 10-11/01


